
NEW LED SIGNS- On 5/23, UCO Officers approved a proposal to install two outdoor LED displays at West 

Drive and at Century Boulevard. The proposal will now be reviewed by the UCO Executive Board and the 

UCO Delegate Assembly. On Wednesday, 5/29, 12:00 PM to 2:00 PM, one of these signs will be on display 

at the CV Clubhouse parking lot. Please stop by and have a look. A manufacturer's representative will be 

available to answer questions. 

 

 

 


